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ENTRY INTO A STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP WITH FARRER PARK HOSPITAL  

 

The board of directors (“Board”) of Alliance Healthcare Group Limited (the “Company” or “Alliance 

Healthcare” and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) is pleased to announce that the Company, 

had on 27 March 2025 entered into a strategic partnership with Farrer Park Hospital Pte. Ltd.  (“Farrer 

Park Hospital”) to drive innovation in healthcare delivery, strengthen collaboration between providers, 

payers, and physicians, with a view to improve patient’s health and treatment outcomes (the 

“Partnership”). 

The Partnership will focus on developing a sustainable model for inpatient care while enhancing the 

quality of patient care. As part of the Partnership, the two entities will introduce a new Home Recovery 

Program (“HRP”) for patients who are being warded at Farrer Park Hospital. The HRP is aimed at 

reducing the length of hospitalisation and enabling patients to recover comfortably in the comfort and 

safety of their own homes. The HRP will be managed by Jaga-Me Pte. Ltd. (“Jaga-Me”), a subsidiary 

of Alliance Healthcare, working closely with Farrer Park Hospital’s specialist doctors to support patients 

receiving treatment at their own homes. Key homecare services offered include remote monitoring, 

blood tests, ultrasound imaging, nursing procedures, and intravenous medication administration.  

The HRP is designed to help patients recover from a variety of conditions, including surgeries, medical 

treatments, and illnesses, with a focus on safety, comfort, and convenience. This innovative approach 

aims to reshape the prevalent traditional healthcare delivery model by reducing length of hospitalisation, 

improving patient satisfaction, and offering cost-efficient care for patients. Both Farrer Park Hospital 

and Alliance Healthcare are committed to the long-term success of this Partnership, which will pave the 

way for more collaborative healthcare initiatives in the future. 

The Partnership is not expected to have any material impact on the Group’s financial results for the 

current financial year ending 30 June 2025. None of the Company’s directors, controlling shareholders 

and/or their respective associates have any interest, direct or indirect, in the Partnership. 

 

By Order of the Board 
 
Dr Barry Thng Lip Mong 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
 
3 April 2025 
 

 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, RHB Bank Berhad (the "Sponsor") 
in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Catalist Rules. This announcement has not been examined or 
approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 
announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports 
contained in this announcement. The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Alvin Soh, Head, Corporate 
Finance, RHB Bank Berhad, at 90 Cecil Street, #03-00 RHB Bank Building Singapore 069531, 
Telephone: +65 6320 0627. 


